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Dear Multifold Sangha of Plum Village International Practice Center, 

 

With great happiness, we would like to let you know that the Still Water Great 

Precepts Transmission Ceremony will be organized in Plum Village, France 

from March 21st to March 28th 2025 in order to maintain the lifeblood of the 

Buddha’s teachings and the Plum Village practice tradition. 

 

This is a great opportunity for all the lay Sanghas in our tradition to send their 

members to receive the 14 Mindfulness Trainings or to receive the Lamp. After 

finishing the procedure of aspirancy, the local Sanghas can send their completed 

applications to the organizers of the event at bankiendan@plumvillage.org   
 

The deadline for sending the applications is January 20th 2025. 

 

We thank you for your support and wish you a peaceful and harmonious time of 

practice before we meet in March 21st at the Great Precepts Transmission 

Ceremony. 

 

 

 

On the behalf of the organizers of  

the Still Water Great Precepts Transmission Ceremony 

 
 

 

Bhikshu Thích Chân Pháp Ấn      Bhikshuni Thích Nữ Chân Không
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